
I won't be able to attend tomorrow's public hearing, so I would like to voice my SUPPORT for 

this bill.  Oregon needs to legalize lane splitting.  It will save lives of motorcyclists and even 

encourage motorists to pay more attention, such as learning to use their side mirrors more.  Plus 

it will help motorcyclists avoid injury from rear-end collisions, and save air-cooled motorcycles 

when the weather is hot (not to mention the riders themselves).  Thank you for your time! 
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